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October 28, 1974

"For mi raza hablard el espiritu"

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Estimado Dr. Garcfa:

As per myrearlier letter I am enclosing the slides of your
excellent presentation of October 18 and hope that they will be
of use to you in future lectures across the state. I would ap-
preciate having your Social Security number as requested so thkt
we might grant you a small honorarium for your services.

In accordance with several of our discussions I am looking
forward to meeting with you and Domingo Pe'ha on my next trip to
Corpus Christi, and hope you might arrange to discuss the Center
on his television program.

On my next trip I will take' copies of several newspaper
clippings related to your talk and to the action you have taken
on behalf of the Soto family.

Regards to our mutual acquaintances.
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